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August 21, 2015

Hello Mark, John and the Dual Sports Riders

On behalf of the Friends of Wabeno, I want to thank the Dual Sports
Riders organization for your generous support in the Friends efforts to
rejuvenate the Town of Wabeno's parks and downtown area and bring
new entertainment to the area through our recent Wabeno Art and
Music Fest.

We will be able to use your donation as a match to the WI DNR grant
for the Firefighter's Grounds Trail and camping facilities which we
refer to as Phase 2 of our Barrier Free Boardwalk and Trail Project.
Phase 2 includes adding a bathhouse toward the east end of the
Grounds, RV camping hook-ups and increased tenting sites. This Phase
should be completed by August 2017. We are seeking additional
Foundation grants to complete the project by that date.

Again thank you very much for your support of our efforts as well as
the other organizations you contribute to in our town.
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